
Heartlands Community Trust has 
a large amount of money to raise 
to ensure that the teachers at 
The Grove, specialist school for 
children with autism, have all the 
equipment they require to turn 
it into an outstanding school for 
children and young people with 
autism here in North London.

The building refurbishments are 
progressing but the statutory  
funding does not cover sensory 
rooms, soft play areas and all the 
other essential equipment that  
will make the school environment 
the best possible place for our 
students to achieve to their  

highest potential and to learn, 
through using these vital facilities, 
to cope with all the difficulties  
that life throws at them.

There are many ways we are  
doing this, applying to grant  
giving trusts and foundations, 
working with the parents,  
engaging with the local  
community and businesses,  
asking our Heartlands High  
School students to fundraise 
exclusively for The Grove and  
by approaching corporates  
and individuals, but to succeed  
we need help from them  
all and you.

Listed are the specific areas and 
amounts we are fundraising for:

Sensory Room £ 28,000

Soft Play Area £ 17,000

OT Room £ 12,800

Outdoor Gym and  
Play Areas 

Sunken Trampolines £ 32,000

Water Therapy Room

Drama Lighting and  
Acoustic Equipment 

£ 35,000

TOTAL £        

None of these are luxuries –  
all are necessities for our young 
people so please be part of making  
The Grove the best it can be.
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